February 2, 1993

Breninger Communications
55A Main Street
Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Russel:

I want you to know that we appreciate the fine job you did
on our new telephone system.

From purchasing to installation to training, the process was
smooth and without surprises, and for your continued follow up.
It has been very helpful. Your coordination with our somewhat
difficult local telephone company was excellent.

The change over was accomplished without the loss of a single
call as for as we can determine. For a seven day a week operation
such as ours, that was important.

Thanks again for your valued assistance.
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Harve'y Sanderson
Broker/Owner

REMBX pariners

p.o. box 93, corner of rt. 22 & rt. 523
whitehouse station, new jersey 08889
\ (908) 534-5052

\ each office independently owned and operated




